
Want to play in an all girls cricket team? 
We’re putting together an ​all girls team​ in the Bundaberg U14s 2018-19 competition 

 

There has been huge growth in girls’ cricket and for the first time ever we’re hoping to 
enter an ​all girls team​ in the Bundaberg U14s 2018-19 season. 

Wide Bay has produced a number of outstanding female cricketers, including stars such as 
Beth Mooney and Holly Ferling. 

But in the past, there has not been many opportunities to regularly play in an all girls team. 

We’re hoping to change that by entering an all girls team in the Bundaberg competition as a 
precursor to an all girls league in the future. 

When? 

The Bundaberg cricket association (BCA) junior competition runs from September to 
March. Games are played on Saturday mornings from 8am to 12.30pm. In the past there 
have been some fixtures played under lights on Friday evenings. 

What? 

The BCA U14s competition is a mixed competition played on turf wickets on a standard size 
field and pitch. Games are 30 overs per side and are played between teams of up to 12. 

Where? 

The competition includes teams from Bundaberg, Hervey Bay and Maryborough. Games are 
played in all three cities throughout the season depending on the opponent. The team will 
be based in Bundaberg and will play most of its games in Bundaberg. Bundaberg teams 
typically travel to play Fraser Coast teams 4-5 times. 

Who? 

We have limited places available but are seeking expressions of interest from girls aged 
12-15 years as of Sept 1. BCA rules allow girls of age 15 to play in the U14 competition. 

To register your interest, contact Lee Rowlands on 0418 992 781. 


